
NI to be included in new laws to
tackle youth smoking and vaping

Health Minister Robin Swann has confirmed that NI will be included in
Westminster’s Tobacco and Vapes bill subject to approval by the NI Assembly.

O’Dowd announces £800,000 active
travel scheme for O’Neill Road,
Newtownabbey

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has announced that work is now underway
on a £800,000 pedestrian and cycling improvement scheme on the O’Neill Road,
Newtownabbey.

Minister announces public listening
exercise on women’s health

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced that the Department of Health is
supporting a large scale public listening exercise on women’s health in
Northern Ireland.

O’Dowd announces £415,000 road
improvement scheme for Kilraughts
Road, Ballymoney

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has announced that a £415,000 carriageway
resurfacing scheme on the B16 Kilraughts Road, Ballymoney will commence on
Monday 11 March 2024.
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First Minister attends official
opening of Powerscreen Headquarters

First Minister Michelle O’Neill visited Dungannon to attend the official
opening of the new headquarters for Powerscreen.
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